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July 30, 2020

Mr. Joseph McClelland

Director

Office of Energy Infrastructure Security
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20426

Dear Mr. McClelland:

The Senate Committee on Energy and Natural Resources invites you to testify at a hearing on
Wednesday, August 5, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 366 of the Dirksen Senate Office Building in
Washington DC. The purpose of the hearing is to examine federal and industry efforts to improve
cybersecurity for the energy sector, including how to improve collaboration on various cybersecurity and
critical infrastructure protection initiatives.

In order to maximize the time available for Members of the Committee to ask questions, please
limit the oral summation of your written testimony to a maximum of five minutes. You are welcome to
submit a more extensive written statement for inclusion in the official record.

To facilitate preparation by Members for this hearing, an electronic copy of your written testimony
must be emailed to the Chief Clerk, Darla Ripchensky, at darla_ripchensky@energy.senate.gov on
Monday, August 3, 2020, by 10:00 a.m. We request that you prepare your testimony in the following
format: single-spaced with name, title, and agency/organization name printed in the top margin of the first
full page of text in an MS Word document.

Thank you in advance for your participation in this hearing. Should you or your staff have any
questions about the substantive or procedural aspects of this hearing, please do not hesitate to contact Jake
McCurdy and Robert Ivanauskas with my office or Nicole Buell with Ranking Member Manchin’s office at
(202) 224-4971.

Sincerely,
Lisa Murkowski
Chairman



